
 

CARES Act Student Relief Reporting 

This notice serves as an acknowledgment that The College of the Florida Keys signed and 
returned the Certification and Agreement and assures that the institution has used the 
applicable amount of funds designated under CRRSAA and ARP(a)(1) and (a)(4) program to 
provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.  

The following information is intended to fulfill the reporting requirements posted on May 13, 
2021 by the Department of Education. 

The College of the Florida Keys will receive $3,213,625 from the Department under the CRRSSA 
and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs.  

As of December 31, 2021, The College of the Florida Keys has distributed $832,93614 to 
students under the CRRSAA and ARP(a)(1) and (a)(4) programs.  

As of December 31, 2021, the College’s estimated total number of students eligible to receive 
Emergency Financial Aid grants under the CRRSAA and ARP(a)(1) programs is 3,604.   

As of December 31, 2021, the total number of students who have received an Emergency 
Financial Aid Grant from The College of the Florida Keys under the CRRSSA and ARP(a)(1) and 
(a)(4) programs is 492. 

Students may apply for assistance by completing an application on the College’s website. 
Student Assistance at CFK is to assist students with educational expenses such as housing, utilities, food, 
transportation, books, tuition, healthcare, and/or daycare that have been more difficult to meet due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic. 

For further information about CARES Act Emergency Financial Aid Grants, please contact the 
College’s Coordinator of Recruitment & Scholarships at (305) 809-3153.  

 


